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BY EMAIL 
 
 
September 20, 2021 
 
Adam Stiers 
Manager, Regulatory Applications-Leave to Construct 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham ON N7M 5M1 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 
Dear Mr. Stiers:  
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 

St. Laurent Ottawa North Replacement Project  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0293 

  
On May 5, 2021 the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a letter placing Enbridge Gas’s 
above referenced application in abeyance pending receipt of further notification from 
Enbridge Gas on the status of the issues raised by the Ministry of Transportation. On 
September 10, 2021 Enbridge Gas filed an updated application based on its 
discussions with the Ministry of Transportation. The OEB is currently conducting a 
preliminary review of the updated application and will communicate next steps in due 
course.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Zora 
Crnojacki, Project Advisor, at Zora.Crnojacki@oeb.ca.  
 
All information related to this matter must be filed with the Registrar at 
registrar@oeb.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
 
c:  Guri Pannu, Applicant’s Counsel, Enbridge Gas Inc., guri.pannu@enbridge.com 
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